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Rome, 26th July 2012

Dear Mr. Alfred Gichu,


I acknowledge the receipt of the Targeted Support request under the UN-REDD Global Programme  to contribute to the Kenya’s REDD+ readiness preparation proposal by developing  a comprehensive gap analysis of the forest related legal framework relevant to REDD+, including assistance for drafting REDD+ provisions related to forest, land and carbon rights.

I fully endorse the proposal, work plan of activities and further commitments under the Letter of Agreement between the FAO and the Institute for Law and Environmental Governance based in Nairobi, Kenya, as implementing partner institution.


In the spirit of acting as one UN within the framework of the UN-REDD Programme and its three partner agencies FAO, UNDP and UNEP, I encourage the coordination of the activities that may be developed through additional UN-REDD initiatives in the country.
 I would also like to take this opportunity to express my high appreciation to your commitment to the UN-REDD Programme and to efforts towards REDD+ readiness in your country.  

       Sincerely, 
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Peter Holmgren

        Director, Climate, Energy and Tenure Division

        Natural Resources Management and Environment Department

      Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations 

Mr. Alfred N. Gichu, 
National REDD+ Coordination Officer & Focal Point
Ministry of Forestry and Wildlife
P.O. Box 41394-00100
Nairobi, Kenya

